
HISTORIC ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW BOARD 
Tuesday, March 1, 2022 

Public Meeting: 6:00 p.m. 
Town Hall  

 
Pledge of allegiance.  
 
Update: Town Council at their January 3, 2022 meeting approved the pre-approval of all HARB 
approved items through December 31, 2022. Any applicant that is denied may seek relief at the 
next Council meeting, March 14th.  If the HARB Review Board approves the application tonight, 
the applicant is allowed to move forward with their renovation(s) provided that any building 
permit and or zoning requirements have been met.  
 
1.) Motion for a chair and co-chair. 

 
2.) Approval of the minutes from the December 7, 2021 meeting. 
 
Application(s): 
3. 27 E. 5th Street – Dawn Moore  
4. 239-241 W. 1st Street – Vince DeMelfi  
5. 159 W. 4th Street – William Watson 
 
 

Next Meetings: April 5, 2022 
 
May 3, June 7, July 12, Aug. 2, Sept. 
6, Oct. 4, Nov. 1 and Dec. 6. 
 


